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Some Highlights from April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Lobby Remodel -- page 10      Easter Egg Party -- page 3 

 

 

 

 

 

    

         Lent Brunch at Pentwater: Centenary -- page 4   
   
 

See inside this newsletter 
for more photos! 
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Masks and social distancing are no longer required at 
church, and eating is permitted. Feel free to continue 
masking and social distancing if you wish, and masks 
and hand sanitizer will still be available. 
 

~ ~ ~  

 
Come worship in person at 10:00 am Sundays! You can also 
watch the livestream on our Facebook page or  watch the 
taped service later on Facebook or our website. Spectrum 
Channel 190 is again broadcasting our worship service 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 3:00 pm. 
 

~ ~ ~  
 

The south airlock entrance to the office is open 24 hours. 
The table has Upper Rooms, church bulletins and prayer lists. 
There is also a rack with stamped postcards.  
Church bulletins are available on the Thursday before the 
service. If you are watching the service on Facebook, stop 
by and pick one up so that you can follow along with the 
service. Itõs a good way to get all the news and announce-
ments. Pick some up for friends or family who cannot make 
it to the service. 
 
The church office is staffed by volunteers Monday through 
Thursday from 9:00 am to noon. Laurie works a hybrid 
schedule and is usually in the office Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday from 9:00 to 1:00 (note change).  
 
 
Pastor Hillaryõs cell phone number is 231-480-1514, and 
her email is pastorhillary@ludingtonumc.org. 
 

~ ~ ~  
 
Pastor Hillary does a brief video devotional message every 
Wednesday on Facebook! It posts at 9 am, so you can view 
it any time after that. 
 

~ ~ ~  
 

Rev. Robert Collins, a United Methodist pastor and the 
brother of Sally Collins, will officiate at a memorial service 
for Sally at 2 pm May 14 in our sanctuary. All are invited. 
Sally died December 8, 2021. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                      
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Itõs time to start thinking about United Methodist 
Summer Camp!  There are camps for high school, 
middle school and elementary students at  Lake 

Michigan Camp near Pentwater and at Wesley Woods 
Camp in Dowling. There are also adventure camps for high 
schoolers that involve kayaking and bicycling. The week-
long camps that meet at Lake Michigan 
Camp and Wesley Woods are $420. Yes, 
the camps are expensive. But before you 
stop reading, be aware that our church and 
the conference offer scholarships. Go to 
umcamping.org and read all about the different camps of-
fered. Choose a camp, then register your student 
(registration cost is $75).  Download a scholarship form 
from the camping website and bring it in for Pastor Hillary 
to sign.  
 
P.S. Children having completed grades 1-3 can choose to 
attend a full-week camp or a half-week camp, offered at 
Wesley Woods. Mini Camps are $220.  
 
If you have any questions about camp scholarships or other 
details, contact Laurie or Pastor Hillary. 
 

~ ~ ~  
 

Beautiful day for taking down the Christmas lights in the 
front lawn. Thanks to Dennis Genson and his crew: Karen 
Genson, Bill and Shirley Mitchell,, Marylynn Mullen, Ed 
McCumber, Cindy Genter, Dennis Tabor, Karen Disegna, 
Tom Penrod, and Dennis Genson. Not pictured: Mike 
Genter, Wayne Disegna., Donna Possehn (photographer). 
 
 
 Bits & Pieces continues on next  page 
 
 

 

 


